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NEWS RELEASE 

 

Subject: Common Council Climate Change Sessions 

Date:  Monday, February 18, 2019 

 Contact: jbroden@southbendin.gov 

      

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Common Council Climate Change Sessions 

This evening, the South Bend Common Council will conduct the first of two meetings scheduled 

on the topic of Climate Change in the Council Chambers from 5:30-7:30pm. The  

Common Council climate change sessions, hosted jointly by the Utilities and Health and Public 

Safety Committees, seek to provide better understanding of climate change and its local impacts, 

possible solutions, and to obtain feedback from the public. Formal speakers include staff from 

the City’s Sustainability Office, local experts and partners, and local youth and college students.  

The second follow up session will be held on Wednesday, February 27, 2019 in the Council 

Chambers from 5:30-7:30pm. Councilmember Jo M. Broden (4th District) chairs the Health and 

Public Safety Committee. Councilmember Jake Teshka chairs the Utilities Committee.  
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